



التاريخ: 6 يناير 2025

Circular No: 35/AY 2024-25

Subject: Parent-Teacher Meeting Online Attendance, Punctuality, and school uniform

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Date: January 6th, 2025

I want to take this opportunity to extend a warm welcome following the winter break. I trust you had a fulfilling time with your children and extended family.

Parent-Teacher Meetings Online

At the beginning of the second term, we would like to invite parents to contact their children's teachers to discuss their children's report cards and overall progress.

An online link was created for these meetings, which classroom teachers will distribute to all parents and guardians.

Please be advised that to accommodate parents' diverse working hours; all meetings will be conducted solely through virtual platforms. No faceto-face meetings will be held.

The schedule for the virtual meetings is as follows:

Wednesday, January 8, 2025, from 2:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. for all English-taught subjects from K-12. This includes English language, mathematics, science, Biology, Physics, Chemistry, Humanities, Engineering, ICT)

Thursday, January 9, 2025, for all Arabic-taught subjects (Arabic Language, Islamic Studies, Moral Education, and Social Studies Arabic Grades 1-9)

All practical subjects, including Art, Physical Education, and Music, will be addressed during the hybrid Parent-Teacher Conference (PTC) scheduled for April 2025.

We encourage parents to take advantage of these online meetings to discuss their children's progress and to provide the necessary support to help them achieve their highest potential.

السّادة أولياء الأمور الكرام،

أود أن أتقدم إليكم بخالص الترحيب بعد انتهاء عطلة الشتاء. آمل أن تكونوا قد قضيتم أوقاتًا ممتعة ومثمرة مع أطفالكم وعائلاتكم.

اجتماع أولياء الأمور والمعلمين عبر الإنترنت

مع بداية الفصل الدراسي الثاني، ندعو أولياء الأمور للتواصل مع معلى أطفالهم لمناقشة نتائج الفصل الدراسي الأول.

تم إنشاء رابط إلكتروني لهذه الاجتماعات، حيث سيقوم معلمو الصفوف بمشاركته مع جميع أولياء الأمور.

يرجى ملاحظة أنه لتلبية ظروف أولياء الأمور المختلفة، ستُعقد جميع الاجتماعات عبر المنصات الافتراضية فقط، ولن تُجرى أي اجتماعات

جدول الاجتماعات الافتراضية كالتالى:

الأربعاء، 8 يناير 2025، من الساعة 2:00 ظهرًا إلى الساعة 6:00 مساءً، لمناقشة جميع المواد التي تُدرس باللغة الإنجليزية من الصفوف الروضة الأولى حتى الصف الثاني عشر وتشمل هذه المواد: اللغة الإنجليزية، الرباضيات، العلوم، الأحياء، الفيزياء، الكيمياء، العلوم الإنسانية، الهندسة، وتكنولوجيا المعلومات والاتصالات.

الخميس، 9 يناير 2025، لمناقشة جميع المواد التي تُدرس باللغة العربية (اللغة العربية، التربية الإسلامية، التربية الأخلاقية، والدراسات الاجتماعية للصفوف 1-9).

أما بالنسبة للمواد العملية، بما في ذلك الفنون، التربية البدنية، والموسيقي، فسيتم تناولها خلال اجتماع أولياء الأمور والمعلمين المقرر عقده في أبربل 2025 بطريقة تجمع بين الحضور الفعلي والافتراضي.

نحث أولياء الأمور على الاستفادة من هذه الاجتماعات الافتراضية لمناقشة تقدم أبنائهم وتوفير الدعم اللازم لهم لتحقيق إمكانياتهم الكاملة.









Attendance, Punctuality, and school uniform

want to highlight the importance regular attendance for achieving academic success at all grade levels. Consequently, we kindly request that all parents adhere to the Abu Dhabi Department of Education and Knowledge (ADEK) and the school's guidelines concerning student attendance. It is essential that students arrive at school on time, by 7:45 a.m., ready to engage in their day. All students should be dressed in the designated school uniform, reflecting a sense of pride and belonging to the school community. Additionally, students must maintain attendance; a medical certificate must accompany any absences to ensure they are accounted for and promote their well-being.

Please keep in mind that jackets and hoodies in various colors are prohibited during the winter term. Students can only wear black or navy-blue fleece jackets during winter, provided they do not have hoodies or brand names.

We extend our best wishes for a prosperous 2025 and look forward to fostering a collaborative partnership with the school community to enhance your children's educational experience.

Yours sincerely.

Antoinette Broy **Principal Director**

الالتزام بالحضور ، مواعيد الدوام والزي المدرسي

نود التأكيد على أهمية الحضور المنتظم لتحقيق النجاح الأكاديمي في جميع المراحل الدراسية. لذا، نطلب من جميع أولياء الأمور الالتزام بإرشادات دائرة التعليم والمعرفة في أبوظي (ADEK) وارشادات المدرسة الخاصة بحضور الطلبة.

من الضروري أن يصل الطلبة إلى المدرسة في الوقت المحدد، بحلول الساعة 7:45 صباحًا، مستعدين لبدء يومهم الدراسي. كما يجب على جميع الطلبة ارتداء الزي المدرسي المخصص، مما يعكس الفخر والانتماء إلى مجتمع المدرسة. بالإضافة إلى ذلك، في حالة الغياب، يجب تقديم شهادة طبية لضمان تسجيل الغياب بشكل رسمي وتعزيز سلامة الطلبة.

يرجى ملاحظة أن ارتداء السترات والهوديز بألوان متنوعة محظور خلال الفصل الشتوى. يُسمح فقط بارتداء سترات باللون الأسود أو الكحلي، بشرط أن تكون خالية من القبعات أو العلامات التجاربة.

نتمنى لكم عامًا جديدًا مزدهرًا في 2025، ونتطلع إلى تعزيز شراكتنا مع مجتمع المدرسة لتحسين التجربة التعليمية لأبنائكم.

وتفضلوا بقبول فائق الاحترام،





ajyalalfalah